
From: Ronald
To: Silva, Rachel
Subject: Act 14 Notice
Date: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 11:01:45 AM

Rachel
This email is to confirm that Juniata Township, Blair County, Pennsylvania received the Act 14
 letter for the PA Pipeline Project.
Should you need additional information, please advise.
Ronald E. Neff, Secretary-Treasurer

mailto:ronald_neff@msn.com
mailto:Rachel.Silva@tetratech.com

